## SHELDON COUNTRY PARK RAGLEY DRIVE CONSULTATION

Funding is available to carry out improvements across Sheldon Country Park. One of the ideas is to try to improve the parking situation which currently effects Ragley Drive, particularly in the summer. The plan on the opposite page has some suggestions and ideas. What do YOU think is important to improve at Sheldon County Park? If you could take a few minutes to answer these questions we would be most grateful.

1.	Would you like additional parking to be created near to the farm and play area?	Yes / No
2.	(No. 3 on plan) Would you support this vacant area of land becoming a winter animal hold	
	and a temporary over flow car park over the summer?	Yes / No
3.	Would you support a residents parking scheme along Ragley Drive with no public parking available?	Yes/ No
4.	Any other requests/ comments	

Please return to the Rangers or email amy.middlemist@birmingham.gov.uk

Thank you for your time

